
 

New Ofsted Framework Overview 

Wednesday 25th September 2019 – 8:30-11:30am 
 
 
 

A Deep Dive into The New Ofsted Inspection Framework – are you ready? 
 

This session for Primary Head teachers will go through aspects of the framework for Ofsted that are changing from 
September 2019. The session will be suitable for those expecting inspection in the current academic year as well as 

providing practical advice for head teachers of schools not in the inspection window, but wishing to adapt their practice in 
light of the new framework. 

 
This three-hour session led by Helen Quinn will be a mixture of sharing information, practical resources and networking 

between professionals as we begin to embrace this new landscape in inspection. 
 
 
 

Venue: GUTP House, Sponne School, Brackley Road 
Cost: £50 per Delegate for non-SWAN Alliance members (includes refreshments); Free for SWAN SLA Primary members. 

 
 
 
 

Book your place here 

For more information email: teachingschool@sponne.org.uk  

Tel: 01327 350284 ext. 251  

https://www.sponne.org.uk/ts/index.php/homepage/network-course-list/leadership/new-ofsted-framework-overview
mailto:teachingschool@sponne.org.uk

